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This bill will not bring Oregonians together, it will only create a harder divide in this 

State. While I agree with the fact that people in this state are taking more water than 

what is allowed, a bill like this on Private non-farm use residential home owners 

makes no sense. We pay a lot to have and maintain our water from wells. Please 

stop this bill, Oregon is being taxed enough. This bill will only send more people out 

of state.  


